
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 6/3/2017 11:58:58 AM
Subject: Granville Island - traffic disruption

Good morning Mayor and Councillors,

I am writing to advise that vehicle traffic access to Granville Island is currently blocked due to a 
sinkhole that has emerged in the road. The roadway is City of Vancouver property and Engineering 
crews are on scene, along with VPD. 

Pedestrian and bicycle access to the Island remains open. 

We will keep you apprised as we obtain more information. If you have any immediate questions, 
please feel free to contact Jerry or myself. 

Best, 
Paul 
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